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February 1, 1983

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Dire.ctor
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Response to Letter Dated
Janua ry 26, 1983

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Thank you for your letter dated January 26, 1983, on the subject of "Information
Relating to Recent Deficiencies in Quality". I have reviewed the attached
material and share your concern.

As the research required to assess any impact on Perry Nuclear Power Plant
will require some time, I am writing to assure you that the material forwarded,
including Information Notice 83-01 will be acted upon promptly. Should any
significant deficiencies be identified as a result of your notification, we
will report them in accordance with 10CFR50.55(e).

Thank you for bringing this matter to my attention.

Very truly yours,

Nf I,
Robert M. Ginn
Presid ent

RMG:pab

cc: Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator, Region III
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
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